
For the second year in a row 

we were blessed with a dry 
day for our annual Pig on a 

Spit Summer Party, although 
it was a little bit windy. 

Roughly 130 Moorers 
gathered to enjoy Colinôs 

(NB Cat Too) jazz ensemble 

and what a fine job they 
made of it - thanks to you, 

Colin, as well as all your 
friends who travelled from 

far and wide to entertain us. 

The party went on into the 
wee hours for some people 

and there was a late night 
challenge for some reckless 

souls to be out for an early 

morning run.  

Unsurprisingly there was 

less enthusiasm when the 
sun rose and Sue (NB Lucy 

Charlotte) put everyone to 
shame by being the only one 

to meet the challenge, 
thereby winning her other 

half Malcolmôs bet for him - 
Steve (NB Tambourine) was 

graceful in defeat and paid 
over his £5 like a true 

gentleman. 
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More Summer Party 

pictures can be found on 
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website 

www.blisworthmarina.co.uk 


